
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
As provided under Government Code Section 68511.7 the Superior Court of California, 
County of Ventura is providing the Fiscal Year 2024/2025 Preliminary Budget for public 
review and comment.   
 
The budget is available on the court’s website and in Room 206 at the Hall of Justice in 
Ventura.  Anyone wishing to comment on this information may do so either by regular 
mail or email by September 24, 2024.  Please direct your response by U.S. Mail to: 
 

Brenda L. McCormick, Court Executive Officer 
P.O. Box 6489 

Ventura, CA  93006-6489 
 

Or by email to: 
budgetresponse@ventura.courts.ca.gov 
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